From: Skip Kelley <kelley.skip.sk@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 5:35 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Dangers of 5G Towers

I Sincerely hope more study is done on these 5G Towers. Researching the Dangers caused by
them, raises a high level of concern.

H. Skip Kelley
Ward 5
Jonesboro



